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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Barbara Tillett, LC Representative 

Subject: Proposed revision to instruction 6.16.1.3, “Recording Numeric Designations of 
Musical Works” 

 
LC agrees to the proposed changes, and thanks CCC for offering them.   
 
Our discussion of the proposal brought up a related question about RDA 6.28.1.9-10, and 
whether RDA should provide additional guidance for choosing among numeric designations for 
use in authorized access points when more than one type of numeric designation is available.  
We’ve asked the LC representatives to the Joint RDA Music Working Group to consider raising 
this topic with that group. 


